
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (U4067 KING STREET AT ST JOSEPHS PRIMARY 
SCHOOL, INVERNESS) ROAD HUMPS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council, in terms of the powers 
contained in section 36 and 37 of the Roads (Scotland) Act 1984 as amended and of 
all other powers enabling them in that behalf propose to construct road humps on the 
U4067 as follows: 
 

• A pair of road humps located 15 m or thereby southeast of the centre line of 

the U4067 King Street and U3881 Duncraig Street junction.    

The length of the road humps is 1.9 metres, each road hump is 1.6 m in width.  The 
road humps are set in 0.8 m from the road edge and there is1.2 m between them.   
 
In terms of Section 7 and Schedule 6 Part 3 paragraph 9 of the Coronavirus 
(Scotland) Act 2020, the Council has decided not to make the schedule and plan 
available for public inspection or publicise them other than by electronic means 
because to do otherwise may give rise to a significant risk of the transmission of 
coronavirus. A copy of the schedule, proposed plan and the roads authority’s 
Statement of Reasons may be found at www.highland.gov.uk/consultations and 
selecting “Road Safety Team Consultations” or by emailing 
road.safety@highland.gov.uk. 
 

All objections to the proposals must be made in writing and must specify the grounds 
of objection on or before Friday 5th March 2021 to the following:  
 
Ross Bartlett 
Technician 
Highland Council 
Glenurquhart Road 
Inverness 
IV3 5NX 
road.safety@highland.gov.uk        
 
27th January 2021 
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